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prosthetics. The registration fee, which includes luncheons, reception, and the congress banquet at
the Royal College of Surgeons, will be:

Members of the European and American Contact Lens Society: LI2 ($30)
Non-members: £20 ($50)
Ophthalmologists in training: f,i ($25)

(Non-medical personnel may apply if sponsored by an ophthalmologist).
Application should be made to the Congress Secretary, Moorfields Eye Hospital, High Holborn,

London, W.C.I., England.

International Symposium on Geriatric Ophthalmology
Saint Vincent (Valle d'Aosta), Italy, May 30 to 7une I, I97I
This international symposium will be held under the patronage of the Societ'a Oftalmologica
Italiana. Many authoritative speakers have announced their desire to participate and they will be
dealing with the physiopathological and clinical aspects of the senile eye.
Those interested should write to the Secretary: Dott. B. Bellan, Ospedale Oftalmico di Torino,

Via Juvarra I9 - IOI22 Torino, Italy.

Jerusalem Seminar on the Prevention of Blindness
August 25-27, 197I
A seminar on the prevention of blindness will be held in Jerusalem from August 25 to 27, I971,
under the auspices of the Israel Academy of Science and the Humanities. The meeting will discuss
measures used for the prevention of blindness in developing and developed countries. More
particularly, an attempt will be made to assess the comparative effectiveness and cost of these
measures.
The following subjects have been chosen for discussion: keratomalacia, amblyopia, glaucoma,

diabetic retinopathy, retinal detachment, cataract, and corneal opacification. The last two subjects
will be discussed with special reference to developing countries, and will include trachoma, oncho-
cerciasis, malnutrition, virus diseases, and village medicine.

Those interested should write to Prof. I. C. Michaelson, Hadassah University Hospital, P.O. Box
499, Jerusalem, Israel.

International Society of Geographical Ophthalmology
II Conference, Jferusalem, August 23 and 24, 1971
Immediately preceding the above seminar, on August 23 and 24, the second Conference of the
International Society ofGeographical Ophthalmology will take place. Various aspects ofophthalmic
diseases as they appear in various parts of the world will be discussed. Particular reference will be
made to the conditions and their incidence which are to be considered in the seminar dealing with
the prevention of blindness.
Those interested should write to Dr. E. Cass, Box 24, Fort Smith, N.W.T. I5, Canada.

Corrigenda
In the paper by J. Graham Scott and J. E. Kerrich entitled "Live trachoma vaccine and topical therapy",
which appeared in the March issue (Brit. _. Ophthal. (I 97I), 55, I 89), please make the following corrections:
p. 189, 1. 17, for 113 read 133

1. 2 from bottom, for 552 read 553
p. I90, 1. I12, for Table II read Table I
p. 191, 1. 3, add: In the Figure, the digits beside each point denote the numbers of observations.

It is regretted that the authors' proof corrections were delayed by the Post Office strike.
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